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BHARAT SANCHAR NIGAM LIMITED

Corporate Office,
Room No 8, IR Hall, Eastern Court,

Janpa’[h, NeW Delh|—1 10001 . (A Govt. of India Enterprive)
Tel. 23358765, Fax 23322398
No 13.53/2010- Elect Dated 16.03.2012.

To,

All the PCEs (E) / Sr. CEs (E) / CEs (E).
BSNL

Subject: Transfer request of BSNL Executives / Non-Executives reg.

Kindly find enclosed here with letter No BSNL/ED(NB)/Staff/2011-
12/1 Dated 12™ March 2012 regarding above subject as received from
ED(NB), BSNL CO with enclosure from Director (PSU-I), DOT, New Delhi.

You are requested to take necessary action regarding compliance of
directions contained in the letter.

This is issued with the approval of PGM (E) /

(S.K. Singhal)

Asstt. General Manager (A & E).
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(IR TR 1 T - BSNL Corporate Office
BHARAT SANCHAR NIGAM LIMITED 6" Floor, New Delhi - 110 001.

(A Gowt. of India Enterprise)

No.: BSNIL/ED (NB)/Staff/2011-12/1
Dated: 12" March, 2012

To
PGM(Elect.)/(BW)/(Arch.)

BSNL, Corporate Office
New Delhi.

Subject — Transfer requests of BSNL Executives/Non-Executives — reg,

Please find enclosed herewith letter No. 9-19/2012-SU.I dated 6™ March, 2012
issued by Shri Sanjeev Gupta, Director (PSU-I) and endorsed by Director (HR) on
6™ March, 2012 mentioning that VIP references regarding the requests of BSNL staff
have increased tremendously. It is misconduct on behalf of CPSE to approach Political
Clout for pressurizing their own transfers.

Please advise all Chief Engineer (Civil)/(Elect.)/(Arch.) that BSNL
Executives/Non-Executives to restrain from using the path of VIP reference for their
transfer and postings.

— S
(S-M. TALWAR)
Executive Director (New Business)

Copy to:
1. Director (HR), BSNL — for kind jnformation
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No0.9-19/2012-SU.1

Government of India
Ministry of Communications & IT
Department of Telecommunications

(PSU-I Section)

Sanchar Bhawan,
New Delhi, dated 6th March, 2012

To

The Director (HRD), A
Bharat Sanchar Nigam Limited (BSNL)
Corporate Office, Janpath,

New Delhi.

Subject: Transfer requests of BSNL Executives/Non-Executives - regarding.

Sir,

It has been observed that during the last few months, VIP references regarding
request for transfer of JTOs/ TTAs/SDEs of BSNL staff have increased tremendously,
As you know that it is misconduct on behalf of employees of a CPSE to approach
Political Clout for pressurizing their own transfers. :

2. You are requested to bring it to the notice of all BSNL Executives/Non-
Executives that using pressurization tactics through Political Leaders is being viewed
very seriously in the Department of Telecommunications, Accordingly, BSNL
Executives/Non-Executives should be advised to restrain them from using the path of
VIP references for their transfers/postings.

3. Kindly give a wide publicity to the letter.

Yours faithfully,

. /‘g_..a é
(Sanjeev Gupta)
Director (PSU-I)

Tele No. 23036019.
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